
TOL NOTICE (US&CAN) – August 3, 2017 
 

SB549 Street Cup Update 
 
As an update to dealers regarding Service Bulletin 549, required Parts kit T2503555 is 
in stock and available for order. Any unsold, quarantined Triumph Street Cup models 
can return to the sales floor upon completion of the required SB549 action. Please 
ensure that all owners who purchased an affected Street Cup model from your store 
have been contacted and asked to return the machine immediately for modification. 
 
Attached is a copy of Service Bulletin 549 for your reference. If you have any 
questions, please contact Triumph 24/7 Customer Support at (888) 284-6288. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


